











FINE AT SCHOOL FINAL CONFERENCE

On February the 26th 2021 the project Fine at School final conference took place. It was the last event scheduled for Fine at School project and the completion of its lifecycle, organized via ZOOM due

professors Annalisa Morganti and Annalisa Caputo, psychologists Laura Delgado and Eliza Ivanova, Aneta Orska from WSBINOZ, the primary school teacher Paola Cipolletti. Inclusive education, the proposal of a philosophical path for children, emotional development for favouring wellness, healthy growth and life skills, the progress and the effects of FAS intervention in schools were other interesting topics discussed.

received, with the participation of 130 guests from all Europe.

The achieved results were so satisfying and interesting that could lead to a future collaboration in this field of research.

















to the European borders closure.

The meeting was conducted by Federica Milano, representative of project's lead coordinator Asociacion Cultural EUROACCION Murcia. The main aims of the event were raising awareness about ESL phenomenon, referring to 18-24 year old people who leave education and training paths with only lower secondary education or less, and presenting the project.

The conference also hosted

The event was successful and well



Co-funded by the Erasmus* Programme of the European Union



















